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I  wanted to write today to give testimony for the horse's of Theodore Roosevelt National Park. 
In following the history of the park around these horses, I've learned a lot. The time has come to 
finally get Federal protections for these horses once and for all. It's the will of the majority of 
visitors, the City of Medora,and the Elected officials in the State of North Dakota. 
 
This park is unique in the fact that it was named after a US President. The park us also unique 
in that inside the park it has a non commercial aspect and the fact that you can see wild horses 
is truly amazing. 
 
I enjoyed them on my visit along with other visitors I talk to. 
 
I urge you to get this bill passed. 
 
Thank you, 
Diane Tutas  


